FISHER AND FISHER, ARCHITECTS
ARTHURA. FISHER, A.I.A.

DENVER NATIONAL BUILDING DENVER 2, COLORADO TELEPHONE TABOR 5666

JANUARY 6, 1950

MISS LAURA GILPIN
P. O. BOX 1173
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

DEAR LAURA

WE HAVE JUST BECOME THE OWNERS OF THE "RIO GRANDE" AND WANT YOU TO KNOW HOW PROUD WE ARE TO BE NUMBERED AMONG THE FRIENDS OF THE AUTHOR OF SUCH A WONDERFUL BOOK. YOU ARE CERTAINLY TO BE CONGRATULATED AND HIGHLY COMMENDED FOR YOUR FINE ACCOMPLISHMENT. IT IS LIKE YOU NOT TO BE SATISFIED WITH LESS THAN PERFECTION. WE CAN APPRECIATE WHAT A TERRIFIC JOB IT MUST HAVE BEEN.

HOPING IT WILL BRING YOU THE SUCCESS YOU DESERVE AND WISHING YOU A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR IN WHICH FLORENCE JOINS ME, I AM

SINCERELY

ARTHUR A. FISHER

DB